
 
 

 

 

 
Economic Snapshot Report 
 
The CMWIB is pleased to announce the launching of its new website www.CMWIB.org. With the 
help of the City of Worcester’s Technical Services Division, we have developed a more user-

friendly website with brand new 
features. We encourage readers to 
explore the new site and let us know 
what you think. This month, we 
wanted to highlight our new 
'Economic Snapshot Report.' 
 
To access this new report, click on 
the 'Central MA Economic Snapshot' 
button on the home page of the 
website. This will launch an easy to 
read and print version of the report.  
 
Updated quarterly, the report will 
give information about the overall 
state of the Central MA economy. 
You can expect to find data around 
unemployment, job postings, top 
hiring employers, housing costs, 
labor pool, etc.  
 
The general format of the report will 
stay the same, but we hope to rotate 

in new information and data to give readers an overview of the state of our economy. 
 
We hope you enjoy this and the many other new features of the CMWIB website. Please contact 
TurgeonJ@worcesterma.gov if there are specific data points you would like to see included in 
this report. 
 
 

http://www.cmwib.org/
http://www.cmwib.org/uploads/7b/c9/7bc9fc6fed780b8b9657f547639a0df2/central-ma-economic-snapshot.pdf
mailto:TurgeonJ@worcesterma.gov

